Impact Bargaining Session
May 2, 2019 CANCELLED 

The Okeechobee County School Board and the Okeechobee County Education Association #1604 will not meet on Thursday, May 2, 2019, as previously scheduled.  The meeting has been cancelled.

[bookmark: _GoBack]A future bargaining session will be announced soon.


